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January 5, 2018 

 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP  

(Set for Monday, February 5, 2018, at 9:30 a.m.)  

 

Re:  Rulemaking to Make Corrections and Changes in Rules in WAC 480-07, 

Relating to Procedural Rules, Docket A-130355 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:  

 

On March 30, 2017, the Commission issued a notice of opportunity to comment on proposed 

revisions to Part III B of the Commission’s procedural rules, WAC 480-07. The Commission 

received written comments on May 15, 2017, and conducted a workshop on June 12, 2017. 

The Commission revised these draft proposed rules in response to the comments it received, 

and stakeholders provided additional written comments on December 1, 2017. The 

Commission has further revised the draft proposal in response to those comments. 

Prior to formally proposing to adopt the revised rules, the Commission believes it would 

benefit from additional discussion with stakeholders on at least two issues: 

1. How the Commission can best obtain the information it needs to render 

determinations in energy rate cases, including but not limited to whether the 

Commission should require parties in those cases to file work papers supporting 

the testimony and exhibits they intend to include in the evidentiary record; and  

 

2. How the Commission can ensure that it and the parties have adequate access to 

any cost models a party presents in an energy rate case.   

Accordingly, the Commission will conduct an additional workshop to address these issues on 

Monday, February 5, 2018, beginning at 9:30 a.m. in Room 206, Richard Hemstad 

Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington. 
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Questions? If you have questions about this Notice, the rulemaking process, or this 

rulemaking, you may contact Gregory J. Kopta. He may be reached by mail at the address on 

this Notice, by email at gregory.kopta@utc.wa.gov, or by calling (360) 664-1355. 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary  
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